Site Inspection notes of Sri S.P. Suthan, L.F.S, Forest Divisional Officer,
Kothagudem on 01-10-2019 in the proposed diversion areas for Laying of
_ptlcal fiber cable (M/s. Jio Digital Fibre Private Limited) in Forest Land in
Kothagudem Division.

[ have inspected the proposed diversion areas for Laying of optical fiber
cable (M/s. Jio Digital Fibre Private Limited) on 01.10.2019 which is falling in
Compt.No. 16, 17 & 18 of Cheemalapadu RF of Tekulapally Range. This area is
on the existing R&B road from Kothagudem to Mahabubabad. The User Agency
has applied the proposals to an extent of 0.2209 Ha in Kothagudem Division. The
site is located almost along the existing Road Cheemalapadu RF of Tekulapally
Range. The length of area applied for diversion is 5.52 KMs and width is 0.40
Mtrs.

All the proposed area for Laying of Optical fiber cable (M/s. Jio Digital
Fibre Private Limited) are not part of any protectéd area and there are no rare and

endangered species of Flora and Fauna.
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